
 

 

Visit by Ambassador Okada to Petrotrin  

 

 

 

His Excellency Ambassador Mitsuhiko Okada accompanied by his wife Mrs. Mari Okada, 

visited the Petroleum Company of Trinidad and Tobago Limited (Petrotrin) on April 7, 

2016.  During the visit, Mr. Fitzroy Harewood, the President of Petrotrin, provided the 

Ambassador with an overview of Petrotrin’s operations and the prospects of the 

company.  Also, the Ambassador was given a tour around the refinery facility. 

 

 

Ambassador Okada and Mr. Harewood, the President of Petrotrin 

 

 

 


